DATE 2/1/22 ITEM NO. AND SELL

Bernadette Russell

From:

Anna Marie Peto <

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 4:09 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Voting poll Centers

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Clerk of the Board of Supervisors,

Please submit my remarks for the record:

I as a member of Pima County, am urging the Supervisors to vote "no" for approving the \$1.5 million contract with Tenex Software Solutions for the cloud-based voting (E-pollbook and voting centers).

Internet connectivity must remain unbroken at all times on election day for these e-poll books to function effectively. There is no evidence this kind of Internet connectivity can be assured in rural areas, on tribal lands, or in under served communities within the Tucson metro area. Many times, I lose connectivity in my own home in Precinct 121.

Without doing a "practice run" before any election, especially the 2022 election with so many important statewide offices at stake is irresponsible. This is a shameful implementation of a process we have no idea how secure and effective it will be.

This is a non-partisan issue and a great concern to many in the community regardless of political party. I for one am concerned that Tenex Corporation has less than 20 employees yet its website states they "serve" more than 32 million American voters. This kind of top-down control of our elections process by a private corporation is taking us in the wrong direction to ensure a safe and fair voting system for people in all political parties.

I plead with all of the County Supervisors to vote "NO" on approving the \$1.5 million contract with Tenex Software Solutions.

Anna Peto precinct 121

TELESCONDERING TELESC

From:

K Gr. •

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 3:54 PM

To: Subject: COB_mail Request vote

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Representatives/Board

I strongly urge you to vote No to reconsider Cloud based voting and E-poll voting centers. Unless chaos is not your goal, keep it simple and local.

The best course of action is to take away the element of distrust and minimize the potential for hacking. We are stronger when we are more transparent. Every vote is important. Elections have consequences. Do not hijack the people's voices

with hasty decisions that may have unintended pitfalls. Let's stick to tried and true simple methods that work. This is not the time to make

changes and experiment with alternative fixes. We are going to end up with more distrust and questionable results.

Please reconsider your Feb. 15 vote No to Epoll book and voting centers K.Graziano
PC Pima

From:

Holly Glenn Claghorn <

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 3:51 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Reconsideration of the votes cast on Feb. 25th by the BOS tomorrow

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Clerk of the Board,

I have written all five of the BOS members asking that they not vote tomorrow to use etablets. Not to vote to hire a tech company with the possibility of mis-tallies and other voting irregularities AND to not take away our polling places, causing us a lot of problems to find and drive to these voting centers instead. We don't even HAVE any buses where I live! We have to PAY uber if we do not drive. Please add my name and voice to the others writing you today.

Thank you, Holly Claghorn Marana

Sent from Mail for Windows

TERST COKOF ID.

From:

Yahoo Mail 🖣

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 3:47 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Vote Centers and E-Pollbooks

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please vote NO on allowing vote centers and E-Pollbooks for this year's elections.

日紹公司 A

From:

sasha004

Sent:

Monday, February 28, 2022 4:22 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

No e-polls, NoVoting Centers

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please don't let this happen. We have cyber hackers that make this vulnerable. Please, No. Thank you.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device